
Week 7 - May 20, 2019

Campus Safety Tips

There have been several thefts of personal property on the Foothill campus over the
past two weeks, and the Police Department wants to remind you to keep a close eye
on your belongings. The campus is working closely with the Police Department on
this issue. To keep your property safe:

Please do not leave your backpacks and bags unattended

When parking on campus, lock your car and do not leave valuables in sight

Call campus police (650.949.7313) for an escort if you are leaving campus at
night

For more information, visit the Foothill-De Anza Police website.

Events This Week

Monday, May 20

Registration opens for Summer Session

Latinx Heritage Month Minute Mentoring

Tuesday, May 21

Memorial Week: Remember the Fallen

Wednesday, May 22

Humanities Mellon Scholars Info Session

College Hour: Open Mic

Veterans Art & Resource Fair

Thursday, May 23

Mental Health Awareness Summit

African Roots in Mexico

Watch & Draw Softball Game

Friday, May 24



Equity Plan 2.0 Town Hall

In Other News

Theatre Arts Presents Twelve Angry Wo/Men

Register for Summer Session

Graduation is Friday, June 28

Events Calendar
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